ST PAUL'S SCHOOL
Est. 1509

Gender Pay Gap statement

The Equality Act 2010 (Gender Pay Gap Information) Regulations 2017 requires all private sector employers
with 250 or more employees to publish gender pay information on an annual basis, relating to the pay period
that includes S April each year. St Paul’s School is committed to the principle of equal opportunities and equal
treatment for all employees. As required by the Regulations, we have calculated our gender pay gap using the
required analysis in order to show the difference between the average earnings of men and women across
the School.
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